
 215 Pleasant Street, Malden, MA 02148  Phone: 781-397-7000 Ext. 2001 info@cityofmalden.org  

Strong Past…Proud Future 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

February 27, 2025 

The Honorable City Council 

Malden City Hall 

215 Pleasant Street 

Malden, MA 02148 

Dear Members of the Council: 

Pursuant to Mass. General Laws Chapter 40, Section 8J, I hereby appoint Lisa Picardi, 18 

Phillips Street, Malden, Massachusetts, to the Disability Commission, said term to 

commence upon confirmation by the City Council, and to expire September 20, 2026. Lisa 

will fulfill the unexpired term of Nichole Mossalam who resigned. 

Lisa, who has a Human Services background, is very enthusiastic about her wish to assist the 

Malden community, especially those with mobility issues. I believe she will be a great asset to 

the Commission. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

GARY CHRISTENSON 

Mayor 

cc: Lisa Picardi 

    Amanda Belles, Disability Commission Chair 

    Odelisa Macedo, Human Resources Director 
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